
1

Kirkland, April

From: Maryella <mrsloon191@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 4:19 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Stop the Coridor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Please listen to the people of Maine.  We are very smart people and know what is best for our state.  Do not allow CMP to go 

ahead with this project.  It’s a no brainer.  Our state is one of the last ones to have such wilderness in these eastern states. 

Sincerely 

Maryella Rawnsley 

Gray, Me. And West Forks, Me. 

 

Sent from my recliner! 


